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Net pen aquaculture is incredibly harmful to both the fish being harmed and the 

environment. Confinement of fish in unhealthy environments leads to unnecessary 

stress and suffering. Moreover, the risk of salmon escaping leads to threats to the 

ecosystem, as their large numbers overwhelm it by preying on other species.  


